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Dear Parents, 
 

This year we are implementing school-wide behavior celebrations as part of our Positive 
Behavior Intervention and Supports program.  In order to make these celebrations 
successful, we rely heavily on parent volunteers.  We are looking for ​many​ parent volunteers 
to help with Minter’s very first event, ​Thrilling Thursday​, coming up on ​Thursday, October 
31​st​.  It will be a fun-filled day, jam-packed with Halloween activities.  We will have our 
traditional costume parade from 8:05-8:45 in outside designated areas. Kindergarten through 
second grade will then participate in a literature themed, not-so-scary, Halloween scavenger 
hunt and third through fifth grade will participate in a slightly more thrilling scavenger 
hunt.  
 

If you are interested in volunteering for one or more of the Thrilling Thursday rotations, you 
must have completed the mandated reporter video and survey form ​this​ school year. You 
may access this on ​our school webpage.​  Only parents who have completed this process for 
the current school year will be permitted to enter the building and participate in the 
Thrilling Thursday rotations. 
 

Our students will love these exciting activities and we realize that we cannot have 
celebrations of this magnitude without our wonderful parent volunteers, so thank you!  We 
greatly appreciate what you do to make our school a better place.  We look forward to seeing 
you on Thrilling Thursday!   
 

Best regards, 
Mr. Gibbas and Minter PBIS Celebrations Committee 
 

Please complete the portion below if you are interested in volunteering on Thursday, 10/31. 
Please cut on the line and return to school by Wednesday, 10/23. 

 
Parent’s Name: __________________________ Child’s Name: _______________________  

Phone #: _______________________________ Email: _____________________________ 

Teacher: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 

____ I can volunteer to help during the 1st and/or 3rd grade Scavenger Hunt from 8:45-10:00 
 
____ I can volunteer to help during the K and/or 5th grade Scavenger Hunt from 10:00-11:00 
 
____ I can volunteer to help during the 2nd and/or 4th grade Scavenger Hunt from 12:15-1:25 
 
____ I am available all of Oct. 31st and can volunteer in multiple time slots.  

https://www.fcboe.org/shmes/vmrt

